
Dear Parents/guardians,   
    
Your child is in Year R to Year 6 from September 2022 and is therefore eligible for a 
free Nasal Childhood Flu Vaccination.   
  
The immunisation team will be visiting your child’s school on: Tuesday 18th October 
2022  
   
Seasonal flu vaccination remains one of the most important public health interventions 
to protect individuals and prevent the spread of infection to those most at risk in 
society. This contributes to reduce morbidity, mortality and hospitalisation associated 
with flu at a time when the NHS and social care will be managing winter pressures, 
potentially including further outbreaks of COVID-19.   
For this reason, it is essential we deliver the vaccine to as many children as possible.  
  
Full information about this live vaccination, including frequently asked questions and 
access to the NHS England information, are available when accessing the link.  We 
recommend you discuss this vaccination with your child prior to the date of 
vaccination.   
  
To consent to, or to decline the flu vaccination for your child please click on the link 
below:   
   
https://schoolimms.hcrgcaregroup.com/flu/2022/devon 

  
Please note that this link with close at midnight on:  Sunday 9th October 2022.    
  
It is important that you respond prior to this date for your child to receive their 
flu immunisation at the school session as there will only be one visit to their 
school this season.  
  

If you miss this deadline, your child(ren) will not be vaccinated at school, however you 
will have the opportunity to book them into a community catch up clinic. This also 
applies if your child is absent or refuses the vaccination at school.      
    
After your child has been vaccinated (if consent provided) you will receive an 
automated email to confirm this and provide post-immunisation advice.  Please 
check your junk/spam box on the day of vaccination if you do not receive this 
in your inbox.   
  

If you have any difficulties with completing the consent form, please contact the 
Immunisation Team on our Single Point of Access (SPA).    
   
Tel:  0300 247 0082 (lines are open 9.00 until 16.30)  
Email: vcl.immunisations@nhs.net   
   
Many thanks for prompt response.   
Yours sincerely   
Roanna Ellis  
Acting Professional Lead for School Aged Immunisations, BSW and Devon 
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